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Money.org Re-launched successfully; site experience improved  
ANA looks to begin building next generation site 

 

Money.org, the American Numismatic Association's primary website, was successfully re-

launched on Tuesday afternoon, July 24, with a new content-management system in 

place that is designed to make the website more stable, eliminate log-in errors and 

improve the end-user's experience in the members-only section.  

  

"We experienced a few small bugs right after we launched, and we'll continue to work 

those out over the next couple of days," said ANA Executive Director Jeff Shevlin. "But 

overall, we feel like our members are getting a much better website that will have fewer 

problems and much more stability. Now, we'll turn our attention to building a brand-new 

Money.org."  

 

Members can log-in immediately at www.money.org/login.aspx to read the August issue 

of The Numismatist, pay dues, update address information or change their passwords.  

  

Members who have problems with the website are encouraged to 

emailmembersonly@money.org or call Member Services at 800-514-2646 to report issues.  

  

The ANA plans to develop a new Money.org over the course of the next year. Members 

are invited to suggest features for a new website by emailing ideas to Jake Sherlock, ANA 

Communication Coordinator, atjsherlock@money.org.  
 
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and collect money and related 
items. The ANA helps its 25,500 members and the public discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or 
go to www.money.org. 

 


